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Welcome
Welcome to our new weekly parental bulletin.  We will be using the bulletin to
communicate with parents and students about forthcoming events and key messages.  This
will hopefully reduce the number of emails that you receive from the school each week.

Upcoming dates
Monday 24th November Year 11 Mocks

Thursday 2nd December Year 13 Parents Evening

Wednesday 8th December Year 11 Sixth Form taster day

Thursday 9th December PSHE day

Thursday 9th December Christmas Carol - Play

Friday 10th December Christmas Carol - Play

Children in Need
Many thanks to everyone who has participated in the non-uniform day for Children in
Need.  As a school we have raised £750.

Old uniform
Do you have any uniform that no longer fits, but is still in good condition and you would
like to donate it to the school?

We are putting together a small supply of uniforms for students to use in an emergency. If
you have any old uniform that would be suitable, please hand them in to student reception.
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Face masks
Under current DfE guidance the wearing of face masks in school is not compulsory. If your
daughter does choose to wear a face mask, please encourage her to bring two masks with her
to school, one mask to wear and the second as a spare. Unfortunately we do not have a
sufficient supply of face masks to give out to students who have forgotten, lost or broken their
masks. Thank you for your support in this matter.

Lateral flow tests
Lateral flow testing kits will be available for all students to collect next week during registration
time. Please encourage your daughter to collect one of these kits and continue to test at home
twice a week (Monday and Thursday morning).

Warn and inform letter

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1etQJGwz7CTHqAEQtq22jB9BEbG1ZqBC4/view?usp=sharing

Car parking
Please can parents continue to be mindful of car parking at the start and end of the school day?
We highly value the good relationships that we have with local residents and parents parking on
driveways can have a detrimental effect on these relationships.  We politely ask that you refrain
from parking on/across driveways or the grass verges outside school.

Safeguarding
Tiktok is a social media platform that is popular with students.  If your child has a tik tok account,
please read the information below and have a conversation with them about the appropriate use
of social media.
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